
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Camden Council

Hi,

Someone submitted an entry for the Pavement Licence form in the

Camden Council site. View all the form's entries by clicking here.

Click here to access the form

Here's what Someone entered into the form:

Previous licence details

Have you previously held a Pavement licence for tables and
chairs under the Business and Planning Act 2020?*

No

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.camden.gov.uk%2Fgroup%2Fguest%2F~%2Fcontrol_panel%2Fmanage%3F_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId%3D530278476%26_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath%3D%252Fadmin%252Fview_form_instance_records.jsp%26p_p_id%3Dcom_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet%26p_p_lifecycle%3D0%26p_p_state%3Dmaximized%26p_p_mode%3Dview&data=05%7C02%7CSteven.Dormer%40camden.gov.uk%7Cc09c037f4f454172b31508dd920b6ab4%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638827299923416057%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ir7aLGbXHnoEBx1XHqn8gwLhEfXF476WtqLdTCgNUcs%3D&reserved=0
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Existing licence number

Details of the Application site

Name of business / establishment *

Turtle Bay

Application site building number or name*

10

Application site postcode*

NW1 7BY

UPRN

5163521

Full Address*

10 Jamestown Road, London, NW1 7BY

Applicant details

First name*

Turtle Bay

Surname*

Hospitality Limited

Company name*

Turtle Bay Hospitality Limited

House number or name*

8



Postcode*

BS1 4DA

UPRN

22171123

Full Address*

8 Broad Quay, Bristol, BS1 4DA

Telephone*

01173763100

Email address*

rebecca.egan@kuits.com

Agent details

Are you an agent applying on behalf of someone?*

Yes

First name

Rebecca Egan

Surname

Kuit Steinart Levy LLP

Agent's building number or name

3

Agent's postcode

M3 2RD

UPRN

25668728

mailto:rebecca.egan@kuits.com


Full Address

3 St Mary's Parsonage, Manchester, M3 2RD

Agent's telephone

01618387888

Agent's email address

rebecca.egan@kuits.com

Previous licence details

Does your premises hold a premises licence granted under the
Licensing Act 2003?*

Yes

Premises licence number

PREM-LIC\111592

Application details

Guidance notes

Please note that parasols, barriers, electric heaters or 
similar furniture may not be permitted in the area designated 
for the pavement licence depending on the space available and 
whether it is safe to place such furniture on the street.

Tables*

24

Chairs*

48

Barriers*

23

Umbrellas*

mailto:rebecca.egan@kuits.com


0

Heaters*

0

Other

Upload plan*

TTB042-45335 - Turtle Bay, Camden Rev.01.pdf_25221710_1.pdf

Hours during which the tables and chairs will be on the
street

Monday start time*

0800

Monday finish time*

23:00

Tuesday start time*

08:00

Tuesday finish time*

23:00

Wednesday start time*

08:00

Wednesday finish time*

23:00

Thursday start time*

08:00



Thursday finish time*

23:00

Friday start time*

08:00

Friday finish time*

23:00

Saturday start time*

08:00

Saturday finish time*

23:00

Sunday start time*

08:00

Sunday finish time*

22:00

Supporting information

Outline how the table and chairs will be managed (i.e.
management plan)*

The tables will be waiter/waitress service
The area will be delineated by barriers and kept clear of 
rubbish and tidy at all times it is in use

Outline what measures will be adopted to minimise noise
nuisance and disruption to local residents and members of the
public (i.e. management plan).*

Customers will be asked to keep noise to a minimum and any 
customers who ignore this request will be asked to move inside 
or leave

Include a risk assessment for the use of electric heaters*



N/A

Have you completed a risk assessment?*

No

Upload risk assessment

Risk assessment not completed

Your application may be invalidated until this is received.

Storage

Specify the place of storage of the tables and chairs and other
items when not placed on the highway*

Stacked and stored away within the premises when closed.
Attach a valid certificate of public liability insurance of at 
least ₤ 2 million that covers the area that you intend to 
licence

Attach valid certificate of public liability insurance and
photograph as evidence showing display*

TBAY Public Liabillity expires 27 October 25 TWIMC letter.pdf

Proof of public Liability insurance attached*

Yes

Declaration and indemnity

Checklist of documents included with application:*

Plan of area to be licensed, Proof of public liability 
insurance, Risk assessment

I acknowledge that a public notice must be displayed at the
premises and it can be viewed at all times by members of the
public for the duration of the consultation period*

Yes



Additional supplementary documentation

Upload additional document

Camden email from LA.pdf

Confirmation email

Confirmation email

rebecca.egan@kuits.com

Payment page

Description

Pavement Licence

Amount

500

Address Line 1

Turtle Bay

Address Line 2

10 Jamestown Road

Postcode

NW1 7BY

Name

Turtle Bay

Billing email address

rebecca.egan@kuits.com

Payer Application Reference Number

mailto:rebecca.egan@kuits.com
mailto:rebecca.egan@kuits.com


Payment result

Click here to access the form

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.camden.gov.uk%2Fgroup%2Fguest%2F~%2Fcontrol_panel%2Fmanage%3F_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceId%3D530278476%26_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_mvcPath%3D%252Fadmin%252Fview_form_instance_record.jsp%26_com_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet_formInstanceRecordId%3D654238956%26p_p_id%3Dcom_liferay_dynamic_data_mapping_form_web_portlet_DDMFormAdminPortlet%26p_p_lifecycle%3D0%26p_p_state%3Dmaximized%26p_p_mode%3Dview&data=05%7C02%7CSteven.Dormer%40camden.gov.uk%7Cc09c037f4f454172b31508dd920b6ab4%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638827299923464186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xRl4i8k7LUgx7Yk9P6HIQ86wRrgp0IHPb0pEYTiCYkc%3D&reserved=0



